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A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT
Michael Ushino

Dear Colleagues,

Happy Almost-Summer Break! Amongst colleagues and on social
media, we always see one or two narratives about Summer Break.
The first is the stereotypical, “We made it” or “You survived!” The
second is, “Wow, it must be so nice to be a teacher to get summer
break. You all are you so lucky.” | truly believe that the truth is
somewhere in between but it is mostly a feeling of relief. Relief that
the students made it out of our classrooms alive and relief that we
made it through somehow.

| always say that no one fully understands what we feel trying to
bridge the performing arts into an academic institution. We are
constantly feeling devalued and we're fighting all school year to
validate our existence while motivating our students to perform at
the highest level of excellence. It is draining and somehow a
fulfilling experience that we repeat year in and year out.

The relief and the fulfilment comes from seeing our students grow
and thrive. The success is seeing our students being better human
beings and musicians at the end of the year compared to where
they started in the Fall. We are doing this for all of them and they
are worth it.

So as you step away and recharge during this well-deserved break,
focus on yourself, family, and all of the other things in your life that
make you happy. If we are not happy, our future students will not be
happy. Take care of yourself first before taking care of others.

Wishing you all the best finishes to your school year. Make this
summer break the best it can be and let’'s come back ready to
change the world, again.



SCVA

Chats~

HOSTS NEEDED!

Sign up to host a great time of reflection and
community-building with other directors in your area.

Hosts choose their own dates, times and locations, and
are NOT expected to pay for attendees’ food/drinks -
simply show up and have a good conversation!

Sign up to
gHost!

&/

bit.ly/scvahost

































